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 Weekly Message from Serving Elder Pam A. 

Hello Everyone. 

Many thanks to St George’s for last Sunday. This 
week we will be hearing from Bishop Daniel Gitau 
before he returns to Kenya. We are one of the 
churches who help to support his work which God 
has increased and blessed over several decades. 

On 14th July we celebrate the start of summer with our annual BBQ after the 
morning service where we will also be celebrating communion. Please buy your 
tickets from the office or on Sunday and sign up for your contribution. 

On 21st July we will be having our church meeting after the morning service 
during which we will discuss the Aims and Objectives document. 

Messages from recent Friday Prayers…….Psalm 125:1-2. The Lord surrounds 
His people now and forevermore. 2Kings 19:14-19 lay things before God, 
1John1:3-4, Proclaim what we have seen and heard. Prayers on Fridays are 
from 12.15-1pm after meditation which begins at 11.30. 

Plans for the Summer Services are well under way and they will be based 
around the Lord’s Prayer. MDM Focus group will be meeting very soon to 
begin to discuss the Autumn and into the winter….. how can that be!!!!!! 

It is vital that we all plan and follow through with fundraising events. Only if 
we do this will God act on the larger amounts we need to keep us on track.  

We need more people in the music team, both singers and musicians. If we 
achieve this we will be able to broaden our portfolio of worship and praise 
songs to use in our services. Please do not hold back. Speak to Brian, Heather, 
Pam, Jo or June P. 

Speak to Beth if you know God is calling you to help with the children and 
youth team. Little Fish will also be looking for more team members. Why not 
visit one Thursday morning to see what goes on. It is fun and rewarding. Speak 
to Chris Smith or Zem. 

Have a great week everyone. God bless you.  

Message from 

Pam A 

 
SENIOR MOMENTS.. 
 
..A friendly group for seniors where all are welcome. 
 
We meet Tuesdays from 10.00am until 11.45am in the 
Meet & Eat. 
 
Why not pop along, meet new (or existing) friends, enjoy 
a cup of tea or coffee and enjoy our weekly quiz? 



 

 

Coming up next week 

 Church Information Other activities 

Monday 8th Office hours 8.30am-12:30pm  
                        1:30pm-3:30pm 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Squirrels:  4.30 –5.15 

Beavers:  5.30—6.30 

Tuesday 9th Office hours 9:00am-1:00pm 
Senior Moments @Meet and Eat  10am 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Tai Chi 7.00pm-8.00pm 

Wednesday 
10th 

Office hours  11.30am - 3.30pm 
Meet and Eat  9:30am -12:30pm 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Thursday 11th Meet and Eat  9:00- 1.00pm 
Office Hours 9.00am-1.00pm 
Little Fish 9:45am-11.00am  

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Friday 12th Office hours 8.30am-12.30pm 
Meditation Group 11.30am-12.15pm 
Prayer meeting 12.15pm 

Fingerprints 8.30-3.00 

Squirrels: 5—5.45 

Cubs: 7.15—8.30  

Saturday 13th   

Sunday 14th Service at 10:00am Barbeque @ AFC 12:30pm 

 
 

 

Coming up:  
Church Meeting—Sunday 21st July, 11:30am 

Hightown Maylands Opening Event—Wednesday 31st July, 3:30-5:00pm 
 



 

 

Many thanks to those who use this prayer page during your regular prayer times.  

“Cast all your anxiety on him because he cares for you.  
And the God of all grace, who called you to his eternal glory in Christ, after you 
have suffered a little while, will himself restore you and make you strong, firm 
and steadfast.” 1 Peter 5:7, 10 NIV 
 

Many thanks to all of you who use this prayer page during your regular prayer 
times. 

Let’s engage our faith in God’s power and mercy. As we lift names and situations 
in faith, God deals with the details.         

We thank you Lord………… 

For those willing to volunteer 

For your constant presence with us 

For our minister Paul 

We lift those who need healing and support to God and thank Him for His action 
as we pray 

For the McCabe and Teakle families as they move on after recent funerals 

For June P, she needs a conclusion to decisions about her health as she struggles 
with her symptoms. 

For Mark that his name will rise up the list for a kidney replacement 

For those about to make decisions about their future 

For those with difficult family relationships 

Lord, help us if we are to be an answer to these prayers. 
 
Also bring to the Lord our prayers for………..  

Through the Roof 

Those newly elected to our Parliament 

St Paul’s Care Home 

Please continue to pray for all who have been on the list recently. Bless you. 

My soul glorifies The Lord and my spirit rejoices in God 
my Saviour. 

Pastoral & Prayer 

The elders appreciate your prayers for them. The days set aside for each elder:  

Everyday: Rev Paul Stein  Sunday: Sue  Monday: Yvonne  Tuesday: Shirley   
Wednesday: Heather Thursday: Dave   Friday: Pam  Saturday: Penny    



 

 

Information— Summer Events 

 



 

 

Information—Love Hemel Prayer Walk 

 

 



 

 

 

Safeguarding: It has been agreed AFC can have a live link in Church for this 
session, so as many of us as possible can do this together, on the big screens. 

Information—Pray Hemel and Safeguarding @ AFC 

 PRAY HEMEL—BENNETTS END  

Hi everyone. the next Pray Hemel is the 6th July, refreshments at 8am 

and worship from 8.30-9.25am at St Benedicts, Bennetts End, Peascroft 

Road, HP3 8EP. Please note the Church is on the corner of Peascroft Road 

and Barnacres, but the postcode is not precise.  Parking is available at 

the local shops and off-street all around the church. 

We shall finish well in time for those involved with Love Hemel and will-

ing and able to come to Pray Hemel before proceeding to Gadebridge 

Park well fed and watered, spiritually and physically. Everyone welcome 

to our cafe style prayer event; why not bring a friend? 

Take care all.  Bob pp your PH team. 



 

 

Information—AFC 


